Public Announcement

The Board of Directors of Jubilee Holdings Limited wishes to inform its
shareholders and the public that the publication of the audited financial
statements for the financial period ended 31 December 2023 which is due on 30
April 2024 will be released by 31 May 2024.

This has been occasioned by the unforeseen delay in the finalization of the IFRS17
financials for the Life insurance subsidiaries across the region.

This announcement is made in compliance with the Continuing Listing Obligations
of The Capital Markets (Securities) (Public Offers, Listing and Disclosures)
Regulations — 2002, and it has been approved for publication by the Capital
Markets Authority.

By Order of the Board
Margaret Kipchumba
Company Secretary
26 April 2024
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